
Allen, Meredith
6/24/2014 10:55:36 PM
Solis, Maria (Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow up

Hi Maria,

I'm sorry for the delay in responding. I was stuck in meetings. Would tomorrow anytime between 10:45 and 1:00 
work?

Thanks,
Meredith

> On Jun 24, 2014, at 10:29 AM, "Solis, Maria" <Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> Hello Meredith, just checking in. Hope you are well. Do you have some time this afternoon? Take care, Maria
>
>
> Have a blessed and SAFE day :-)
>

Original message-------
> From: "Allen, Meredith"
> Date:05/28/2014 11:51 PM (GMT-08:00)
> To: "Solis, Maria"
> Subject: Follow Up

>

>
> Maria,
>
> Attached are the forms that you requested. As I mentioned in my message, I will send the other information 
next week.

>
> Thanks,
> Meredith
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
>
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